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Upcoming Meetings 

February Meeting 

Chapter 92                                            

Meeting Dates  2013/14  

February 1, 2015 

March 29**  Due to Easter. 

June 7, 2015 

Toronto  Meeting Dates  

2014/15 

January 25 

March 29 

 

As usual, the doors will open at 9:00 a.m.  Here’s hoping the weather will 

cooperate! 

We will be having our usual Silent Auction.  Please be sure to bring 
something to sell.  The program will be a DVD featuring the collection of 
the South Western Clock Museum out of California.  They have a nice 
selection of clocks, but no permanent home for their collection as yet.  

There will be an Executive Meeting following the regular meeting. 

 

Q: What did the digital clock say to his mother? 
 

A: Look ma no hands!  

WARNING!!  February Meeting is closer 

than you think as it is February 1.  Be 

aware that it will come up before you 

get your calendar turned over.  We 

don’t want you to miss it! 



December Meeting 

 

The December Meeting was well attended.  Luckily this year it was not necessary 

to fight the weather!  The Silent Auction was large and seemed to have a lot of 

interest.  Following the Silent Auction, the group got ready for a rousing game of 

“Christmas Trivia”.  There was nearly an incident when it appeared that the game 

cards had been left in Port Franks.  Luckily for Gerry’s health and well-being, they 

were located in the Koolen’s van and all was well.  The teams were ably led by 

Captains Dave Dazer and Ron Metcalfe.  Prizes were awarded to both the winning 

and losing team. 

The pot-luck lunch that followed was very tasty (as usual), with a wide variety of 

treats.  Special thanks to the members of the Executive who cooked the turkeys 

and the ham!  Special thanks also to the hard-working ladies who set the table, set 

up the buffet and cleaned up afterwards.  We would be lost without you! 

 

To place items in the newsletter, please contact Cathy Koolen by email at ckoolen@htl.net or by regular mail. 

  

Ads appearing in our newsletter are provided as a service to members.  Publication in this newsletter is not intended in any way to be an 

endorsement or recommendation by NAWCC Chapter 92. 

We reserve the right to refuse any ad that contains fraudulent, misleading or inappropriate material. 

Reminders: 

 

 Clock Classes starting soon. Contact Mark Loates for information. 

 

 Don’t forget to get your items ready for the Crafts Contest.  They must be pre-

registered with Rick Robinson.  Judging will be during the March 29th Meeting. 

 

 The next meeting is March 29 NOT April 5th as it would normally be because that is 
Easter.  As this is the 5th Sunday in the Month of March, it is unlikely to conflict with 

other chapter’s meetings. 

 

 I know it is still snowing and blowing out, but the June Auction will be coming up faster 

than you realize.  Please start thinking about what you would like to put into the auction.  
We will have a  serve yourself brunch again this year as that has worked very well!  This 

year we will include sandwiches in the offerings by popular request. 


